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PHONE 360-659-9600 · FAX 360-659-9633 
 

 

Construction Notification 
 

Tulalip Tribe 

I-5/116th St. NE Interchange Improvements Phase 4 Ramps 

 

We would like to give notification for the following Ramp/Lane closures for the above referenced project in your 

area. 

 

Closures will be as followed: 

 Wednesday, March 21, to the morning of Thursday, March 22 – The southbound I-5 off-ramp to 116th Street 

Northeast will be closed from 8 p.m. to 3 a.m. 

 Wednesday, March 21, to the morning of Thursday, March 22 – The right lane of southbound I-5 between 116th 

Street Northeast and the Burlington Northern Railroad crossing will be closed from 8 p.m. to 3 a.m. 

 Thursday, March 22 – The 116th Street Northeast on-ramp to southbound I-5 will be closed from 2 a.m. to 4 a.m. 

 Thursday, March 22, to the morning of Friday, March 23 – The northbound I-5 off-ramp to 116th Street Northeast 

will be closed from 9 p.m. to 3 a.m. 

 Thursday, March 22, to the morning of Friday, March 23 – The right lane of northbound I-5 between 116th Street 

Northeast and the Burlington Northern Railroad crossing will be closed from 8 p.m. to 3 a.m. 

 Friday, March 23 – The 116th Street Northeast on-ramp to northbound I-5 will be closed from 3 a.m. to 5 a.m. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to you or your business.  

If you have any special needs please contact our office at 

360-659-9600 and we will try to accommodate you.  

Thank You in Advance for your Cooperation, 

 

Reece Construction Company  

 


